
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
June 8, 2020 

 
The June 8, 2020 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Curry at 5:00 p.m.  Board 
members Rausch, Sconsa, Boffeli were present. Manternach arrived a little late. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Boffeli to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Boffeli, second by Sconsa to approve the meeting minutes from May 4, 2020, – all ayes. 
 
The Board reviewed the April and May month end financials for the park and pool. Motion by Boffeli, second 
by Rausch to accept and file financials – all ayes. 
 
The Board discussed providing funds to assist with the purchase of new basketball poles and hoops at the 
Community Park. Harris Takes is hosting a 3 on 3 basketball tournament at Hometown Days and the poles and 
hoops need to be replaced. He has already raised over $1,000 and has volunteers willing to help with the 
project. Motion by Rausch, second by Sconsa to contribute $2,000 towards replacing the basketball poles and 
hoops – all ayes. 
 
The Board then discussed the Youth League doing a sign-up sheet for practices and games since they can only 
use the Community Park diamond until July 1st.  This might be a good idea for right now since there are many 
teams that want to practice. Motion by Boffeli, second by Manternach that the Youth Board, at their discretion 
can set schedule for practices until July 1st – all ayes. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Rausch, second by Sconsa to adjourn the meeting at 5:27p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


